
 

King Athelstan Primary School 
Villiers Road, Kingston Upon Thames, KT1 3AR admin@kingathelstan.rbksch.org  
Tel: 020 8546 8210 Fax: 020 8547 2732  www.kingathelstan.kingston.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Emily Newton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th November 2023 

Dear Families of Year 4,  

 

Year Four have been invited to the Rose Theatre on Tuesday 19th December to enjoy a 

performance of Peter Pan.  

On the day, the children will have lunch as usual, and leave school at 1.10pm to walk to the 

Rose Theatre in Kingston. The performance is due to start at 2pm and finish at 

approximately 4pm. There is no cost for this trip. 

 

Children should wear full uniform (not PE uniform) with smart school shoes and a winter 

coat. They will bring their water bottles to the theatre but will leave all other belongings 

(including lunch boxes) at school as we cannot accommodate them at the theatre. They 

can leave their book bags at home on this day if you wish.  

 

Children will need to be collected from the Rose Theatre at 4.10pm – all children 

must be signed out by their parent/carer, or authorised adult. We will be allocated an 

area by the Rose Theatre as a designated dismissal area.  

 

Staff will accompany the children at all times. If you have a DBS check through the 

school and would like to accompany the trip, please indicate on ParentPay. You would be 

required to arrive at the school at 1pm to walk to the theatre with the children and stay 

until the end of dismissal at approximately 4.15pm. We will confirm parent/carer helpers 

as soon as we can.  

 

If your child is booked into KOOSA Kids on this day, we can arrange for them to walk 

back to school with members of staff, and then be collected at their usual time from 

KOOSA. Please notify this on ParentPay also. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Clare Williamson and Megan Versey 

Year 4 Team  

  

 


